
 

Why volunteer to be on the DFTRA board? 
Being part of the Dudley Federation board will give you a chance to 
do something interesting and meaningful while working with like-
minded people. It will also give you an insight into the workings of 
the local authority with the ability to have an input into processes 

and decision making. 

What’s in it for me? 
You will have the satisfaction of assisting in resolving issues and 

increasing your knowledge and understanding of the local 
community. You will be supported by other members of the board 

and training will be provided if required.  

Volunteers will never be out of pocket, all necessary travel 
expenses will be covered and required technology will be supplied.  

What will I have to do? 
There are no fixed time commitments, all we ask is that you be 

available for a minimum of just one meeting per month which will 
be arranged to suit the majority of volunteers where possible. 

Who can join? 
TRAs can nominate a maximum of 3 members per group to be 

voted on to DFTRA the board. These are sent out ahead of our AGM 
but you can request one at any time, just get in touch! 

If you’re not on a TRA but feel you could provide assistance, you 
may be able to be co-opted to the DFTRA board for your special 

skills, just contact us to discuss or meet with the board members.  

If you would like any more information, please 
contact us on 01384 868010 or info@dftra.org.uk 


